
 

 

28th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 1 Class Teachers 
 

We have put together the attached booklet to help the children with their transition from 

Reception to Year 1. It contains photos of the various staff members they will come into contact 

with in big school, as well as images that show the new places they will visit in school each day. 

We have also included a ‘Day in the Life of a Year 1’ page so that you and your child can see 

what the timetable of a typical Year 1 day looks like. 

 

I’m also pleased to confirm that the class teachers for next year will be as follows: 

 

 FS2FW will have Mrs Craven 

 FS2SR will have Mrs Daley (Monday-Wednesday) and Mrs Eldridge (Thursday & Friday) 

 FS2NG will have Mrs Rice 

 

All of the teachers are really looking forward to meeting you and your children at transition in 

July! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Laura Tracanna 

EYFS Phase Leader 


